
We’re investing 
in the future of 
our region.



Our projects in Baw Baw Shire will help us keep 
ahead of rapid growth.

In Warragul, we’re upgrading the wastewater 
treatment plant to meet the town’s growing needs. 
We’re also building a new section of sewer so we 
can transport larger volumes of wastewater to our 
wastewater treatment plant.

In Drouin, we’re building a new water main in the 
north-west to cater for growth in the area.

In Yarragon, we’re upgrading the wastewater 
pump station in Factory Road and building a new 
8.5km sewer main to support local growth.

Secure water in Wellington
Our projects in Wellington will secure water supplies 
in the area. 

We’re completing a water main extension at 
Cobains Road, Sale to support growth. Our 
Heyfield and Seaspray water treatment plants will 
get new covers and liners on their treated water 
storage basins. 

We’re upgrading the Maffra raw water pump 
station and securing a new bore to give Briagolong 
a more secure water source. 

Futureproofing Baw Baw



We’re constantly replacing ageing water mains 
and upgrading sewer mains right across our 
service area. So far in 2024-25, we’ve relined 
almost 6km of sewer main in Traralgon and 
Morwell; and we’ve replaced almost 5km of water 
mains in Morwell, Traralgon, Churchill, Sale and 
Stratford. We’ll be replacing more water mains in 
Newborough, Noojee, Sale, Wurruk, Heyfield and 
Maffra over the coming year.

System replacement
We’re replacing the technology we use to remotely 
monitor and control our systems (SCADA). This 
will ensure our infrastructure remains reliable and 
secure as the current system is nearing end of life.

Water and sewer main upgrades

Expanding Gippsland Regional 
Organics
Gippsland Regional Organics, our waste 
treatment and composting business in Dutson 
Downs, is undergoing a major expansion so 
it can recycle more organic materials and 
produce more compost products. 

This expansion will help to keep bills down for 
our customers, by generating revenue to help 
offset operating costs.



www.gippswater.com.au/
major-projects

Growing with Latrobe
In the Latrobe Valley, we’re strengthening the 
water supply networks and facilities.

A series of major infrastructure projects will shore 
up the water supply to Traralgon, Morwell, Tyers 
and surrounding towns:

• We’re constructing a 50ML water storage at 
Clarkes Road, Traralgon to store more water 
for supplying Traralgon, Morwell, Glengarry, 
Toongabbie, Cowwarr and Rosedale.

• We’ll build a new major water main to 
connect the Traralgon water treatment plant 
to the Clarkes Road water storage basin. 

• We’ll build a new water main to connect 
customers in Glengarry, Toongabbie, Cowwarr 
and Rosedale to the Traralgon water 
treatment plant. 

In Moe, we’re installing a new liner and cover on 
the treated water storage basin at the water 
treatment plant to further secure the water 
supply into the future.

www.gippswater.com.au
http://www.gippswater.com.au/major-projects

